TECNICO
W LISBOA

Information COVID -19 (7) clarification

Following the meeting with department presidents , the following additional decisions were made:

1. Remote classes start formally in a week, that is, on the next Wednesday, March 18th, according to the
established schedule (it is understood by remote classes the following: classes by videoconference or
other electronic alternatives).

2. All those responsible for courses, should publish until monday 16th, the functioning scheme that will be
used from the 18th on, in order to inform the students in a timely manner.

| recall that doubts of a technical nature should be addressed to:
si@tecnico.ulisboa.pt

while doubts of a pedagogical nature should be sent to:
cp@tecnico.ulisboa.pt

Rogério Colago
President of IST

Mais informagbes Contactos
Avisos a comunidade Técnico sobre o Coronavirus. Contacto preferencial para informacdes relativa ao
Site em atualizacao permanente. coronavirus/COVID-19 no Técnico é o email.

https://tecnico.ulisboa.pt/coronavirus COVID19_IST_informacoes®tecnico.ulisboa.pt
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